
 
 

NOTICE OF TRUCKERS’ QUARTERLY MEETING 
FOR ALL PROFESSIONAL TRUCKERS DOING                           
BUSINESS AT THE NASSAU CONTAINER PORT (NCP) 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC – No. 2 of 2015 

FRIDAY                    

 
 
 
 
 

There will be a meeting of all Professional Truckers who conduct business  
at NCP on Friday 12th June, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at: 

 

APD LIMITED 
THE MARITIME CENTRE 

SHIPPING HALL 
ARAWAK CAY  

NASSAU, THE BAHAMAS 
 

For the following purposes: 

1. To discuss the Safety Compliance Scheme;  

2. Safety in the Port; 

3. Port Entry Requirements; 

4. Traffic direction; 

5. Dealing with Accidents in the Port; 

6. Terminal Operating System (NAVIS); 

7. Other business. 

12th JUNE, 2015 
6:00 P.M. TO 7:30 P.M. 

For more information, contact the NCP at: 1-242-323-7064  


